
Small nonprofit and other grassroots organizations, whose voices are often lost in the cacophony of New York's powerful and
well-funded lobbying industry, are pushing for lawmakers to double the $5,000 threshold that requires an individual or entity
to register with the state when they seek to influence public policy.

Read more

https://www.timesunion.com/state/article/For-nonprofits-a-voice-in-lobbying-is-often-out-17155201.php

